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SUNDAY 30th JANUARY                
 

                                               SERVICE at 10.30 a.m. 
 

‘ We’ve had a letter …’  Led by the worship team 
 

LIVESTREAMED on YouTube. If you prefer not to appear on camera please  
let one of the Deacons know at the start of the service. 

 
 
 

From Thursday 27th January the Government has said that wearing of masks is not mandatory.  
Since face coverings are now optional we would like to welcome everyone to worship with us 
whether you decide to wear a mask or not. 



THIS WEEK 
 

MONDAY 31st  
7.00 p.m. PRAYERS ON ZOOM about 
15 minutes - all are welcome. 
Login:  Meeting ID: 821 2089 8795 
Passcode: 994274 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898
795?pwd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQb
EhHUytlZz09 
 

TUESDAY 1st FEBRUARY 
3.00 p.m.  114 CLUB at David and Lin’s.   
 

THURSDAY 3rd  
10.00 a.m. NEEDLE AND THREAD 
Bring along your own knitting or sewing 
projects and get together with others to 
share the fun of designing and making.  
Please ask Marta for more information. 
 

12noon COMMUNION A short 
reflective service at which all are 
welcome. 
 

SATURDAY 5th  
10 - 12noon TWEENS BREAKFAST 
CLUB for the older Messy Church 
children. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

SUNDAY 6th FEBRUARY 
12.00 noon SPECIAL CHURCH 
MEETING This meeting is solely to 
discuss the draft Church Constitution.  
Please let the deacons know ahead of 
this meeting, if you have any 
comments/observations. 
 

FRIDAY 4th MARCH 
2.00 p.m. WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
SERVICE in Eynsham Baptist Church 
followed by tea and cake in the hall.  
 

SATURDAY 12th MARCH 
10 - 12.30 p.m. LENT AWAY DAY at 
Woodstock Baptist Church. The signing 
up list available from 20th February. 
 

 

TWEENS & MESSY CHURCH NEWS! 
 

Last Saturday 8 of the Tweens were 
taken to Carterton trampoline park. 

Several of them told us 
that the knowledge of 
this outing kept them 
going all week. As you 
can see the event was 
thoroughly enjoyed by 
all, including June! A 
special thank you to 

Larry for helping with the transport.   
 

Our Messy Church last Sunday was 
well attended, with 8 families and 9 
helpers we were 34 in total. The topic 
was "All that God created is good". So 
children (and parents) were 
encouraged to create junk models, 
colour a huge poster and make craft 
items about creation. For dinner the 
families made pizzas for themselves 
with their favourite topping, and when 
we ate them it was indeed good.  
 

Please pray that the seed of the gospel 
may bear fruit in the lives of those who 
attend these events! 
 

The Mission Team 
 

_______________________________ 
 
 

Birthdays in February 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

                   Cliff   (1st) 
                   Philip W.   (5th) 
                   Robert P.   (12th) 
                   Bob T.   (23rd) 
                   Zoltan   (25th) 
                   Kaye P.   (26th) 
                   Lin   (28th) 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898795?pwd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQbEhHUytlZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898795?pwd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQbEhHUytlZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898795?pwd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQbEhHUytlZz09


PRAYER 

Although Government restrictions have 

been eased, Covid has not suddenly 

gone away and we continue to pray for 

those of our church family who still feel 

vulnerable and are not yet ready to 

come to church or mix freely.  Let us all 

continue to support them with love and 

understanding, praying that the virus 

situation will ease and we will all be able 

to enjoy fellowship together again.  We 

pray for healing for all who have been 

suffering ill health in recent months. 
 

_______________________________ 
 

 

CHURCH CLEANING 

Our cleaner is leaving in February. 
Currently the cleaning of the hall, 
kitchen and toilets takes 3 hours a 
week. The deacons wondered if there 
was anyone who would be willing to 
help with the cleaning.  Please let 
Sheila Wood know if you would like to 
help or know someone who could help. 
 

EYNSHAM COMMUNITY LARDER  
Help for anyone struggling to make ends 
meet, on a regular or a one-off basis.  
Call Bob Thiele on 07738 063083 or 
email on  eynshamhelp@gmail.com  
Donation points in Co-op, Spar, Market 
Garden and Tesco.  
 

ASYLUM WELCOME 
Donations of goods and money are 
always needed. Speak to Marcus 
Thompson on 01865 881808 to find out 
about how to help.  
 

 
DAILY HOPE  - 0800 804 8044 
FREE 24 HOUR PHONE LINE 

 

Music, prayers, reflections  
and full worship services    

from the Church of England. 
 

EYNSHAM BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

Lombard Street, Eynsham OX29 4HT 
Tel: 01865 882203 (office) 
eynsham.baptists@gmail.com 
 

MINISTER:  Revd Dr Zoltan Biro 

Tel: 01865 881670  

Mob: 07846 653457 
 

CHURCH SECRETARY:  

Sheila Wood Tel: 01993 650263 
 

CHURCH TREASURER:  

Bob Thiele  Tel: 01865 426203 
 

DEACONS: 

Angie Cox - 880563 

Denise Launchbury - 881128 

June Poole -  375130 

Maureen Thompson - 881808 

Sue Law - 07796 955472 
 

HALL BOOKINGS:  

Rebecca Carley Tel: 07554 012535 

rccarley@outlook.com 

 

Pastoral Support 

Denise 
01865 881128 
Kay Jerred  
07929 867437 or 01993 209827 
Malcolm & Barbara  
07929 890422  or 01865 375730 
 

If you are unable to contact them 
please contact Zoltan direct. 
 
 
 
 
 

_______________________________ 
 
PRINT DEADLINE MID-DAY FRIDAYS  
linmiller25@gmail.com  tel: 881780  
(subject to space and editorial 
discretion). 
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